
 

Belton Update 29th November 2019 

This week has been a frenzy of Nativity practice, gymnastics at lunchtime and getting our termly 

assessments completed! Tigers and Owls are working really hard on their performance of Lights, Camel, 

Action! and Key Stage 2 are gearing up for their end of term carol concert in church! As we move into 

December there are lots of events to come. The Book Fair is coming to Belton from the 10th December, the 

Nativity on the 11th and 12th, the Pantomime on the 16th and the Carol Concert in church on the 19th 

December.  I hope you are looking forward to them all!  

I thank those parents who responded to the questionnaire about school dinners - school food support are 

currently analyzing them.  Also on WEDUC there is the questionnaire regarding individual school photos and 

our Amazon Wishlist - please take a look.  

Assembly in Church 

On Tuesday 3rd December please join us in church at 9am for our assembly which is being led by the Lions. 

 

Bedtime stories 

 

Raffle tickets 

Please bring back the money and stubs as soon as you can. More raffle tickets are available if you are able to 

sell anymore!! 

Poppy Appeal 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Poppy Appeal this year.  We collected £220.14 at school for this 

great cause. 



 
Amazon Wishlist 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3FHITB4MIGMYH 

As you know we are in the middle of reinventing our school library. We have donated/sold/given away a lot 

of books as they were looking dated and in poor condition.  Also a lot of the books predated the 2014 

National Curriculum.  

Books are quite expensive and we are looking to buy lots of lovely new books for the children to enjoy. We 

are going to use any commission gained from the Book Fair in December to top up. 

To ensure we have a variety of books I have put together an Amazon Wishlist of books that the staff and 

children feel they would really like to see in the library.  This is purely voluntary and if you are unable to 

donate a book please do not worry.  

 

Note from the Litter Pickers 

Please can the children make sure their rubbish is going in the bin! There seems to be a lot of rubbish to be 

picked up every lunchtime. 

Coming Soon 

29th November Christmas Tree Festival at St Botolph’s Church 3.15pm -7pm 
30th November Christmas Tree Festival at St Botolph’s Church 10am - 5pm 
1st December Christmas Tree Festival at St Botolph’s Church 2pm – 5pm 
 
3rd December Assembly in Church at 9am led by the Lions 
 
5th December Bed Time stories event 5.30pm 
 
10th - 16th December Book Fair in school – School gets 100% commission after £300 spent 
 
10th December Stay and Play Tigers 
 
11th December KS1 Nativity 2.00pm (book fair will also run on that day) 
12th December KS1 Nativity 6pm (book fair will be available) 
 
13th December FOBS Christmas disco after school.  Tigers and Owls 3.15pm – 4.15pm.   
              Lions and Sea Otters 4.30pm – 5.30pm.  Tickets £2 from the school office  
 
16th December Pantomime Loughborough Town Hall 
 
17th December Christmas party day.  Wear your party clothes to school – Tigers and Owls (am), Lions and     
  Sea Otters (pm) 
 
18th December School Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day (NEW DATE) 
 
19th December DioSing Concert in 6pm 
 
Have a great weekend, Miss Scott 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3FHITB4MIGMYH

